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Nearly 750 Green Wave fans have already supported the Glazer Family Brick Drive
at Yulman Stadium. The commemorative bricks are located in the Gameday Plaza,
outside the entrance to Yulman Stadium on the Tulane University uptown campus.

Phase II of the brick drive is now underway for the 2015 football season. To order a
brick and leave your mark permanently beside the stadium, click here.

The next Green Wave football home game is on Saturday (Sept. 19).
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